
  Utrecht, February 23, 2019. 

Mr. Mark P. Dillon  
Head of Information & Evidence Unit 
Office of The Prosecutor, International Criminal Court 
The Hague, The Netherlands. 

Re: genocide of drug users – your reference OTP-CR-272/18 

Dear Mr. Dillon, 

The Drugs Peace Institute sent you two communications regarding the incitement to genocide of drug 
users by Mr. Donald Trump, the president of the United States of America, on January 1 and 27, 2019, 
respectively.  

As receipt and inscription in the Communications Register of your Office of an earlier Drugs Peace 
Institute communication of June 26, 2018, was acknowledged by you, our Institute wonders what 
reason may motivate the absence of such acknowledgement for our last two communications. 

You may appreciate that the decisions taken by the Prosecutor pursuant to art. 15 of the Rome Statute 
regarding the information provided by the Drugs Peace Institute communications are of crucial 
importance to us and that the Institute therefore wants to ensure their good receipt. 

To this end I may herewith again send you the two communications and ask you to please confirm their 
receipt and inscription. I may thank you in advance for your kind attention. 

Sincerely yours, 

Adriaan Bronkhorst Büller 
Drugs Peace Institute 
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